

Your ref: Our ref:

D23/1051825

Enquiries

Ms Katherine Grant Principal South Kalgoorlie Primary School PO Box 1671 KALGOORLIE WA 6433

Dear Katherine

I am pleased to advise that the Public School Review of South Kalgoorlie Primary School has been completed. I endorse the report and am satisfied it will provide a basis for sustained school improvement.

The timeframe for the next Public School Review of your school has been determined through your self-assessment submission and validated by the review team as 3 years. The review is scheduled for 2026. You will be formally notified in the 2 terms leading up to your school's scheduled review.

I acknowledge the efforts of you and your staff in creating the conditions for successful students. The areas your school and the review team validated for commendation and those for which there are recommendations for ongoing improvement are noted.

I note in the report that in collaboration with the school community, you have created a clear strategic direction for the school, and this is embraced by staff. I also note that teaching staff are dedicated to improving the outcomes of their students and work in collaboration with education assistants to support student success.

As stated in the initial correspondence, please make the report available to your staff and school community and upload it to your school website and/or Schools Online for a minimum period of 12 months.

I know you, your staff and school community will take the opportunity to use this report to continually improve outcomes for your students.

Yours sincerely

Melesha Sands

Deputy Director General, Schools

2 n APR 2023

cc Ms Raechelle Lee, Executive Director, Strategy and Policy Ms Leila Bothams, Director of Education, Goldfields Education Region Chair, School Board, South Kalgoorlie Primary School